
Henry Hill
Orono
LD 1065
I strongly urge the committee to support the passage of this act because it would be 
greatly beneficial to Maine communities and allow for overall reduction of waste. I 
think that removing food waste from garbage could be an extremely efficient way to 
improve soil quality for our farmers and would be greatly appreciated by those 
growing food. In addition, municipal compost programs could be encouraged in 
Maine towns which will be great.


